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St Peter`s C of E (Aided) Primary School


Potters Green, Station Road, Cowfold, Nr Horsham, West Sussex RH13 8QZ


Tel No: 01403 864365  


E-mail: office@st-peters-cowfold.w-sussex.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr. G. Kolter BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH
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9th November 2017
Dear Parents

Re: Christmas Lunch – Thursday 14th December 2017
Following the huge success of a whole school hot Christmas lunch in previous years, we would like to offer the same again this year.  The menu will consist of:

· Roast turkey or quorn roast with all the trimmings

· Roast potatoes, peas and carrots 

· Shortbread Christmas Tree

· Fruit squash, milk or chilled water

Key Stage 1 (Reception, and Years 1 and 2) will be having this Christmas lunch automatically on 14th December as part of the Universal Free School Meals initiative.  If you would like to opt out of the Christmas lunch, fill in the slip below and return to the School Office by 24th November.
Key Stage 2 (Years 3-6) If your child is in and you would like them to receive a Christmas meal that day, there are two ways of organising this:

· Via the website – www.mealselector.co.uk – the parent must initially register on the site before a booking can be made.  Registration is only necessary once, thereafter log-in details are used.  Meals may be selected as and when required and payment is by either debit or credit card.  Orders may be placed anytime of the day or night up to the cut-off point for the whole week in question (midnight Sunday, one full week before the week that the meal is served.)

· Via telephone – 0845 603 7998 or 01243 836130 and payment by either debit or credit card.  Office hours 8.30am – 4.00pm Monday to Friday term time only.  Orders may be placed up to the cut-off point for the whole week in question (3.00pm Friday, one full week before that the meal is served)

If your child would prefer not to have a hot school meal, please send them in with a packed lunch.  They will still join in the festivities!
FoSPS have very kindly offered to donate Christmas crackers for which we are extremely grateful.  All children are invited to come into school that day in non-school uniform; only sensible clothes and footwear should be worn.

Yours sincerely, 
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Mr Giles Kolter

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

Name Of Child (Class 1 and 2 only) ………………………………………………………………..
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I would like my child to opt out of the Christmas lunch (please tick) 
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